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To: Clerks Public  
Subject: Project: 22 262723 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
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To Mayor Scarpitti and Councillors, 
 
I oppose this project because: 
 
It will destroy the wildlife and natural habitat of the area, which is zoned as protected. 
 
It will attract undo crowds to an area not designed for that volume of traffic and visitors. 
 
Please act responsibly and ethically for our community. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Janet Flynn 
Resident in the area of this proposed project 
 


